
                January 2016 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 

 We look upon a new year with great anticipation of what God will do 
in our lives. Lord willing, we will be moving to Labrador in April. We look 
forward to seeing how God will use us there as we partner with the Dinsmores 
to help them with the church plant and see souls saved and discipled there in 
Labrador. 

 For us, December was a month getting some much needed rest and 
time at home after a busy year of meetings all over the country. God did some 
wonderful things in our lives in 2015. We started off the year at 37% support, 
and ended the year at 89% support! We have been to many new areas of the 
country. We had meetings in 21 different states ranging from Texas, to Utah, 
to Florida, to Rhode Island, and many others. We have met many wonderful 
people who are faithfully serving God. Each of them was a blessing and an 
encouragement to us. 

 We are trying to adjust to traveling with a newborn again. At seven 
weeks old already, little Emma is growing quickly. It is neat to see how Vera 
tries to talk and interact with her. While Emma does take up more of our time, 
it is a great joy and delight to have her, and we thank God for both Emma and 
Vera. 

 We would like to say a word of thanks to each of you for your prayers 
for us. We could not be effective in what we are doing without your help. 
Please continue to pray for wisdom for us as we work through the 
immigration process and prepare for our move to Labrador. 

For the Gospel and His glory, 

Nate, Christy, Vera, and Emma Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16


